
 
 
5/10/20              Welcome to the new week 
 
This week’s focus is on homework and we will be working hard this week to ensure that our 
Homework arrangements now become an integral part of our Remote Learning provision. It is 
important that children become used to working from within their Google Classroom so that, if 
they were to self-isolate, they could easily and quickly continue their classroom learning at home. 
For this reason, we plan to always assign homework tasks in Google Classroom. These homework 
tasks will, of course, continue to be introduced to children in the classroom. We hope that the 
children will learn to work in a truly blended way; learning in both the Google Classroom and 
their real classroom each day. 
 
In order to refine our homework offer, we’d like your views. Please take 5 minutes to have your 
say by completing the survey here.        ​Homework Survey 
Your voice is important and will help to shape our offer to your child.  
 
Vicki Masters (Head Teacher) 
 

 

 

GET CAUGHT READING! 
Your child will be reading a great deal in school this year. We have already completed our 
first reading assessment of the year, to help us to understand what your child needs next 
to develop their reading skills. We will allow children to bring home reading books, which 
will then be sanitised and placed in quarantine when they return to school. ​Reading at 
home should be recorded on your child’s Class Dojo portfolio please. Simply log 

the name of the book, page numbers and any comments.  

myON 
More than ever, we are committed to children reading but know that some of you may be 
reluctant for them to read paper books. We have continued to subscribe to myON, which 
allows your child access to a wide range of digital reading books.  

Search ​https://www.myon.co.uk/login​ & use Accelerated Reader log in details.  

 
 
We will liaise with you individually if you believe your 
child is too ill to attend school and so, request that you 
call Miss Sutherland in the office.  Obviously, there are 
also times when we may have to request that your 
child stays at home. This won’t impact upon your 
child’s attendance, but other absences will. It’s vital 
that your child is in school - please call and discuss any 

possible absence with Amy Sutherland who will advise on our latest rules. 
 

https://forms.gle/KALSzX5LjJ2AXX3L8
https://www.myon.co.uk/login

